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 Monday 10th October 2022 

In this weeks update: 

• Super first half-term 
• Harvest thanks 
• PTA 

Diary Dates 

Autumn Term 2022                                    

October   

Mon 10th 

Wed 12th  
Parent’s evening (in the hall) 

Mon 17th-   Fri 

21st 
Half-term 

Sat 29th  Cross Country—Prestwold Hall 

November  

Tues 1st  FPTA meeting 6pm 

Wed 9th 
School Photographer—Individuals 

and Family photos 

Fri 11th  Remembrance service (children only) 

Tues 15th  Whole school flu vaccination 

Sat 26th Cross Country—Prestwold Hall 

December   

Friday 9th  Christmas dinner and jumper day 

Fri 16th 
Service in church (children only) 

School closes at 3pm 

Our first Half term Back 

We have had an amazing start back to the new 

academic year and the children have been very 

busy. It has been fantastic to see all of the 

children working hard but also enjoying their 

learning. The new foundation children have 

settled in really well, their smiles and laughter 

are a joy to see. I am extremely proud of the 

start we have all made and look forward to the 

rest of the year.  

FPTA Are you good at organising? Would you 
like to help raise money for the children? Do 
you want to work with an amazing team of 
parents? If you answered yes then our PTA is 
the place for you. If you have got any ideas on 
how we could raise money or if you would just 
like to be part of the team please come and join 
us on the 1st November at 
6pm, in the community 
lounge at school, for our first 
get together this year. Coffee 
and cake will be provided!!! 
At the meeting we will be 
discussing the exciting 
opportunities for the coming year.  

This meeting will also be the AGM for 
members.  

Harvest Thanks 

We returned to the church this half term for 
our Harvest celebrations. It was amazing to see 
the church full for both  services and the 

children all had a 
fantastic time. We 
hope the parents 
enjoyed it too. 

There was a huge 
outpouring of 
kindness to the 

request for donations and the joint response 
from the school and 
church was greatly 
received By John 
Storer House food 
bank.  

Stuart Bailey—Headteacher 


